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HB3075 bill infringes upon our very right to bear arms and a direct assault against 

our second amendment. Oregon is already in news nationwide with the crime of and 

illegal immigrants at an all-time high and this bill only helps the criminals and very 

much endangers the Oregon citizen. We already Oregon citizens are already moving 

to another state where they feel safe and this would only exuberate this issue. 

Another example of why large companies are not attracted to Oregon.      


